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Darryl Cotton <indagrodarryl@gmail.com>

Re: FW: Request for documents

1 message

Darryl Cotton <indagrodarryl@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 14, 2020 at 12:57 PM
To: Amy Sherlock <amyjosherlock@gmail.com>, KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov

Hi Amy,

I was happy to assist in guiding you to Mayor Faulconer's office last week.  And yes while no one was able to speak with
you at the time we were there we were definitely assured by the receptionist that someone from the mayors office would
be getting back to you within no more than 48 hours to help you understand how Michael's CUP was transferred around
you and into Brad Harcourt's name.  Since neither Michelle Sokolowski or Edith Gutierrez at DSD were able to assist you
I think your request for that documentation could be reasonably expected to come from the mayors office.  Good luck with
your research and let me know if you need anything else in the future.  

Darryl Cotton     

On Fri, Feb 14, 2020 at 10:54 AM Amy Sherlock <amyjosherlock@gmail.com> wrote:


 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Amy Sherlock

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 10:38 AM

To: KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov

Cc: indagrodarryl@gmail

Subject: FW: Request for documents

 

Dear Mr. Faulconer,

 

As a follow up to my email, I wanted to give you the project number, which is 368347. As a point of reference, Mr.
Darryl Cotton accompanied me to your office on February 6 and he is copied on this email. I’d appreciate a response
by Monday, February 17 at noon.

 

Sincerely,

 

Amy Sherlock

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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From: Amy Sherlock

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 10:26 AM

To: KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov

Subject: Request for documents

 

Dear Mr. Faulconer,

 

My name is Amy Sherlock and I came to your office on Wednesday, February 5, with a request for documents and I
have not gotten a response. My late husband was awarded a CUP for a marijuana dispensary at 8863 Balboa Ave, San
Diego in 2015. His name was Michael Sherlock and he passed away in December of 2015. Somehow the CUP was
transfer or awarded to someone else in April of 2016, without my knowledge or consent. I’ve requested the documents
on how this transfer occurred from Edith Gutierrez and Michelle Sokolowski over the past few weeks. Ms. Gutierrez has
given me the run around to three different places where these documents are, which still have not been produced. Ms.
Sokolowski refused to speak to me and gave me the City Attorney’s contact information. I came to your office on
February 5 to get some help regarding my situation and the lack of cooperation among the  DSD personnel. The lack of
response is quite concerning to me. Could someone please explain to me what is going on or how I can obtain the
records I’ve requested?

 

Sincerely,

 

Amy Sherlock

619-871-5403

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

 

 

mailto:amyjosherlock@gmail.com
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

